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11 September 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I would like to welcome all of our children and families back to school with a special welcome to all 
of those who are new to the school community. I know that Reception children will enjoy those 
important first days at school with Miss Hockley and Mrs Hunt. 
 
The Governing Board are pleased that two new teachers, Miss Moore and Miss Hobson will join the 
staff.  Mrs Friend has been appointed to the leadership team with responsibility for Religious 
Education and Catholic Life and we welcome all of our staff team back to school. 
 
Another of the Governing Boards responsibilities is the provision of a broad and balanced curriculum 
and standards.  Mrs Wilson and all the staff are to be thanked and congratulated for the standards 
reached in July 2019 throughout the school.  The priorities for this school year are: 
 

 History and Geography 

 Spelling and Grammar 

 Attendance 
 
Governors visit the school regularly.  You know that the Parent Governors are Ms Rachel Baker and 
Mr Rob Sabin, both of whom have children in Year 3.  You can read more about the Board of 
Governors on the school website. 
 
Work continued over the summer holidays to replace the boiler which was a very important job and 
one which took a lot of work.  
 
Parents and carers are our most important partners in providing an excellent education for the 
children at Our Lady & St Teresa’s School and the Governing Board particularly appreciate the work 
of the Parent Teacher Association. 
 
The Board of Governors are always interested to hear the views of parents and carers and  I can 
always be contacted through the school office. 
 
I look forward to meeting you at one of the many school events this term.   
Best regards 
 

Ms C Walsh 
Chair of Governors 
 
 


